
When and how will I know what elementary building
my Kindergartener will attend?

When your registration is completed and approved, you will receive
notification of your student's tentative building assignment,
which is based off your home address in CASD, or babysitter's
address in CASD if you will be using a babysitter. 
Notes: YMCA before and after care is not considered babysitter address
and will not impact student's building assignment. If your child will need
specific educational programming offered at only specific buildings,
our Special Education department will discuss that with you during
your transition meeting.

When and how will I know transportation information
for my Kindergartener?

If you have completed a Kindergarten Registration and signed up for
a Sapphire Community Web Portal by July 15th, you will see
transportation information in your Community Web Portal by
August 12.

How do I request a Community Web Portal Account or
add my Kindergartener to an existing account? 

Directions in English and Spanish are linked below. You will not be
able to see your student's information in the Community Web Portal
until after the current school year is over. 

What can I do to help prepare my Kindergartener for
school?

Check out the information posted below under Kindergarten
Readiness Resources.

What will the school be doing to help my
Kindergartener's transition into the school year?

In-person events at your student's tentatively assigned
elementary building will occur during the summer. Information
about those events will be available on this website, District Social
Media, and communication to you from the school.

I have questions that have not been answered on this
site. Who do I contact?

District Registrar 
registration@casdonline.org, 717-709-4084

Becca Petersheim, Supervisor of Transitional Services
rebecca.petersheim@casdonline.org, 717-709-2323


